
Parish Legacy Policy

The PCC of the Parish of Tonge Moor welcomes all gifts in Wills and gifts in memoriam,

however large or small.

We will use gifts to make a difference in our parish, by funding projects and capital expenses

that will assist in the mission, worship and witness of the Church: they will not be used for

general revenue expenses (such as gas and electricity).

We will acknowledge gifts in whatever way the donor and/or his/her executors feel most

appropriate. Alternatively, we can make sure that gifts remain anonymous if the donor

prefers.

While the Parochial Church Council is the body best-placed to determine the needs of the

parish, we will seek to discuss possible uses of your gift with your executors when the time

comes, bearing in mind both your known areas of interest in the church and the parish's

priorities at the time.

This Policy was first adopted by the PCC 11/3/14 and reworded 16/7/24


